
Dear Council, 

This proposal is an outrage and insult to the people of the Peninsular.

Apart from breaching building requirements including setback etc, we now have a DA proposal 
that happily cuts down protected gums making a mockery of the council's so called 
commitment to the environment.

Added to this, is the fact that the proposed development is above the heritage listed 
Barrenjoey House without even attempting to acknowledge any sensitivity to the heritage style 
of the village.

Already there is uproar with the DA associated with the property below this proposal - the fish 
shop development. Now with this new development the whole slope will be one concrete and 
glass slab. It is heritage and environmental vandalism

Council must stop this continued madness and reflect community wishes for a change. People 
have had enough of rules being thrown out the window for the benefit of builders and 
developers.

Yours faithfully

Steve Jacobs
www.wildstrawfilm.com
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Subject:
DA Application Number: DA2021/0200 - objection to the proposed development 
above the fish shop in Palm Beach 


